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Greetings to all from the Board of Directors of the St. Louis Camp Meeting Association of the 
Church of God! We sincerely hope that this letter finds you safe, and in good health.  
 
The last few months here in Michigan have certainly been very trying, with the COVID-19 
pandemic, and more recently, the flooding which has overtaken much of mid-Michigan. Now, 
more than ever, is the time to rely on God for His faithfulness. He has always provided for us in 
the past…and He will keep His promises for the future.  
 
As you all are aware, the COVID-19 pandemic has forced many Michigan businesses to 
reevaluate their operations, and some even to close due to the Michigan Governor’s Stay Home, 
Stay Safe Executive Order. However, the Board of Directors has decided to open the St. Louis 
Campground only to Essential Workers and Seasonal Residents as defined in Executive Order 
No. 2020-92 (effective May 18, 2020). Executive Order No. 2020-92 prohibits recreational 
camping at this time, but as soon as Governor Whitmer lifts this order, we plan to open our gates 
to any and all campers.  
 
We would also like to share with you all that we are stepping out in faith and moving forward 
with planning the 2020 St. Louis Camp Meeting on August 6-14. It is our hope that even with 
special precautions in place due to the COVID-19 threat, we will still be able to gather at the St. 
Louis Campground and raise our voices in worship to the God of all Heaven and Earth!  
 
Keep an eye on the campground website at www.stlouiscampground.org for updates. We will do 
our best to keep you all informed via the website or Facebook. As always, if you would like 
information on reservations, or even to find out the current operational status of the campground, 
please give us a call at (989) 681-2581. We are always happy to hear from you! 
 
Please continue to pray for our campground, our state, our leaders, and each other, as we 
navigate these uncharted waters. God has been a faithful and loving God, and we can trust that 
He always will be. 
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